
Moira Primary School
End of Year 2025 Newsletter

LEARNING TOGETHER

As we wrap up the school year, we would all like to 
wish you a happy and healthy summer break – fingers 
crossed for lots of sunny days! We are very proud of 
everyone’s achievements this year and are looking 
forward to another successful year in 2025-2026. 
Thank you all for your continued support throughout 
this year. 
We look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 
26th August 2025. 

Mrs. Santy

We are also saying goodbye 
to Mr Durr, Mrs Chambers, 

Miss Oram! 

Congratulations to Mr Durr 
who has completed his 

Sports Coaching 
Apprenticeship.

We wish you all the best. 

Goodbye 
Year 6!

We are very proud of you all. 
We wish you all the best in 

your new schools! Good luck 
to you all! 

 

If you change your 
email address, 

telephone number or 
move house over the 

summer, don’t forget to 
let us know so our 

school records remain 
up-to-date!



We already have lots of dates in the diary which we will share 
with you in the new academic year. 

Our Year 5/6 trip to Standon Bowers will take place on 10th – 
12th September. We are very excited! 

  

Diary Dates

LEARNING TOGETHER

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:

Please visit Dojo & Tapestry for pictures of recent events and well-being. 
Visit us at www.moira.leics.sch.uk

Don't forget to follow us on various social media sites:
Blue Sky: @moiraprimaryschool.bsky.social
Facebook : @SchoolMoira
Instagram : MoiraPrimarySchool
X : @SchoolMoira

SCHOOL EXPECTATIONS

Uniform 
When we return in the new 
school year, we expect all 
children to be wearing the 
correct uniform (including 
footwear) and bring into 

school a PE kit. 

Punctuality 
Official start time (morning 

registration): 8.45am 
Gates open at 8.35am

Official end time: 15.15pm 
-Gates open at 15.10pm

Do you know someone starting school in 
September 2026? 

Why not visit us and discover the benefits and opportunities our school can 
offer your family.

Open Morning
Saturday 27th September 11am – 12.30pm 

Open Evening
Monday 6th October 11am – 12.30pm 

Reminder: Children are not to be left at the School Gate unattended. 
Parents must wait with children until the gate has been opened. 

http://www.moira.leics/
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